National Guard Association of Minnesota

Dear NGAMN Supporter,

Thank you (Donor’'s Name) for your contribution

of estimated dollar value ($ ) described as:

0 Monetary Payment made by [ check [ cash [ other (e.g., gift card)

O Time/Talent

0 Property

provided on

The National Guard Association of Minnesota is classified as a 501(c)(19) non-profit
Veterans’ organization by the standards of the Internal Revenue Service (IRS).
Therefore, your donation may be tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law.

For your contribution, the NGAMN acknowledges that you did not receive any goods or
services in exchange for your donation.

Please keep this document for your tax records as it's required for all contributions of
$250 or more.

Our Tax ID Number is 41-1377210. (Find on the IRS Website)

Thank you again for your charitable contribution. It means the world to us. We wish you
and your business continued growth and prosperity in the months and years ahead.

For more information regarding our organization, please go to www.ngamn.org.

Respectfully,

BICTI®!

Major (Retired) Julie Grandaw
Executive Director
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